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Riverside College is a highly popular and successful further education college conveniently located in Widnes 

and at the hub of the Mersey Gateway, within easy reach of Liverpool, Manchester and Chester. We 

currently cater for over 3,000 16-18 students, 600 full time adults, 700 apprentices, and deliver a range of 

Higher Education and part time adult courses. 
 
 

 
You will be working in the College’s brand new 

 £3.6 million Engineering and Construction Skills 

Centre which boasts state of the art equipment and 

outstanding workshop environments.  Our brand 

new IDEA Centre opened in May 2017 and is a state 

of the art building which will educate students using 

some of the most advanced industry standard 

equipment and methods. 

 

 
 
The School of Engineering and Motor Vehicle offers courses and apprenticeships from entry level through 
to higher education courses in the following areas: 

 
 

 Engineering 
 
 

 Motor Vehicle 

 

 Motor Sport 

. 

 Mechanical Engineering



 

 

 
 
 
 

The College has celebrated many recent successes: 
 
 

 Riverside was placed 3rd in the country for Vocational Education out of 207 Colleges. Department for 

Education Performance Table 2017 
 
 

 100% pass rate on Vocational Programmes 
 

 92% High Grades 
 
 

 75% Triple Distinctions and Distinction Star Grade 
 
 

Over recent years, significant investments have been made in teaching, learning and support for 

students, which we believe are key to our success. 
 

 

Riverside College is committed to: 
 
 

 Providing learning experiences of outstanding quality 
 
 

 Investing in teaching, learning and assessment 
 
 

 Offering students distinctive and valuable opportunities to develop personally, professionally and 

academically 
 

 

 Supporting every individual student to reach their full potential 
 
Thank you for your interest in Riverside College.  If you would like further information or an informal  
discussion please contact Jo Hall, Deputy Head of Engineering and Motor Vehicle on 0151 257 2800. 

 
 


